

Minutes from GVHT Meeting

9th July 2019
Village Hall 7.30

Apologies- Eric Easton Treasurer (EE) Sarah Ramsay (SR) Rob Freeland (RF)

Present- Gary McGregor Chair (GM) Laura Edmonds secretary (LE) Jim Pattison (JP) Shirley Evatt (SE) Sara Hill (SH) Lee Robertson (LR)

Minutes of the last meeting 14th May 2019 are a true and accurate account

Booking secretary Report-will forward separately

Closed actions points-

JP- post office payments

EM- grass cutting and bins- normal green bin arrangements

JP- Entertainment license- spoken to council we don't need one

GM- Electric car charging point- going ahead

SE- Arranged Morrisons to change meter- Friday 30th Aug

Action points carried forward-

Everyone- friends of the hall idea

Everyone- marketing/social media

Everyone- Heidi currently runs the Garvald website and the wedding page- Heidi is moving away from the area, who to speak to about the hall coming up in internet searches.

EE, RF- separate bank accounts for deposits

Action points to be done-

SE- Newsletter to be circulated

SR- Cost blinds

LE- check with EE post office money comes in regularly

EE- to check gas bill on trend over the last year, was £900 this year

GM- trustee insurance and general insurance renewable due Aug

No Treasurers Report

Other business-

JP- Is stepping down from the committee but has very kindly offered to support and help out with the committee if he can.

EE- will be stepping down and a new treasurer will need to be appointed

Next meeting is on Tuesday 3rd sept at 7.30 Village Hall